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ROTARY LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE--YOU’VE STILL GOT TIME!

Dear Rotarian {%FName%},
 
Finished your holiday shopping? Here’s a thought--Give yourself a gift for 2023 and register for the next District 6740 Virtual Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI)! All it will cost is a little of your time and perhaps a small registration fee. Classes are fun, fast paced, topical, interactive, and geared for busy Rotarians who want to be more effective leaders in their vocations and their clubs.
 
The next District 6740 RLI is scheduled for two Saturday mornings, January 28 and February 4, on Zoom. Parts I, II and III will be run simultaneously. You must complete the Parts in order as each one builds on the previous one. Participant check in opens at 7:45 AM and the Institute begins each day at 8:00 and ends at 11:30. And, thanks to DG Seema Sachdeva, registration for District 6740 Rotarians is FREE for Part I and only $15 for Parts II or III. Rotarians from other Districts are welcome to join for a nominal registration fee of $15. (Payment by credit card includes a nominal convenience fee.) 
 
Registration opens on December 19, 2022, at http://RLIHOA.org.  Go to Upcoming Trainings, RLI Parts I, II and III Online - District 6740, January 28th, 2023, at 7:45 am. Click on More info. There you will find instructions on how to register for the classes in Parts I, II, or III.

If you have questions or run into difficulty registering, contact Judy Worth at jkworth@icloud.com.
 
Best wishes for a safe, healthy, and happy holiday. We'll see you in the New Year!
District 6740 RLI Planning Group
Martha Riddell, Dean Hammond, Jack McAllister, Judy Worth
 
P.S. This letter is being sent to ALL District 6740 Rotarians. If you’re already an RLI grad, please tell a fellow Rotarian about RLI and encourage them to register.











image1.png




